
Calling all Chefs, Cooks, and More!
It’s time to submit your Appetizer (can be soup or salad, not just a
snack) to the Mushroom Cook Off at the Harbour House Museum.



 All entries that include mushrooms are welcome,
 but all entries have to have mushrooms in them. 



Mushrooms can be canned or fresh,

 but they must be purchased from a store or a local mushroom vendor.

Mushroom Entrée Cook-Off
Harbour House Museum

Saturday August 13, 2022  
 1:30 p.m. 

You may enter more than one appetizer, but you must complete an
application form for each entry.



 Forms can be picked up at Harbour House, City Hall,

Charlies Emporium, Iron County Chamber Office in Iron
River, or printed from Facebook.

.

Public is Welcome to Watch the Judging and
taste test after all entries are judged.


